
Castle Hill School Council

Easter Baking Competition

School Council Funds This year, we 
decided to spend some

 of the School Council funds 
that we have raised through the 

Cauliflower Christmas Card projects, 
to buy resources to benefit our
 pupils in school. We explored

 similar resources initially, then held
 a vote to find out which 

resources each class 
wanted us to purchase.

The resources have arrived in school. 
We are planning a launch of the 
new resources with School Council 
members from Netherton Infant and 
Nursery School very soon.

The School Council 
members were invited to
 judge the Easter baking

 competition. We enjoyed
 exploring and tasting 

the different cakes and 
buns and deciding 

who was the
 winner!


